
 

BEING PROUD TO SHARE IN OUR COMMUNITY  

  PRE-LOVED PRE-SCHOOL ITEMS IN NEED OF NEW FAMILIES 

 

On Sunday 17th December, from 

12pm-3pm, ManMet Uni will be 

hosting the launch of our new project 

‘The Jigsaw Café’. This is a great event 

that will allow parents to meet up, 

participate in activities as well as 

browse and take pre-loved items that 

come from the community. 

Refreshments will be available and the 

whole family is invited. 

SUNDAY 17TH 

DECEMBER 12PM-

3PM @ Man Met Uni 
Brooks Building, Bonsall Street, Hulme 


